
From: R10_RHC
To: Johnson, Patrick
Subject: FW: Comment - CWA-10-2022-0031
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:12:28 AM

Patrick,
 
Another comment from the public notice.
 
Thank you,
 
Amy Gonzales | Regional Hearing Clerk
United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 7
913.551.7972 | 11201 Renner Boulevard, Lenexa, Kansas 66219
gonzales.amy@epa.gov
 
 
 
From: Dale Jones <dale84027@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 8:51 PM
To: R10_RHC <R10_RHC@epa.gov>
Subject: Comment
 
Hi I have a thing or two to say about the Pelican waste water thing going on with the city .I my self
have seen the thing that Ray Allard has reported to you people .I had to call the RCA on the city just
to get my statement with my monthly invoice .However it is sad that the city has a Dead beat
council  and also they never have had to manage a business in there life .This is the worst city that I
have ever live in that does not do any maintenance to keep the place as it should be .You can e mail
me back about this .And if you need me to FAX the info .that I have told you about I can do just that
very thing  .I have lived here for about 14 years and the  mayor her self does not care other than she
is a control freak as well .Mr. Daniels  is going to take over the town just to the city how bad they
mess up he made an offer to the city to buy a building for a nice price but as stupid as they are they
said no more less to say and from what I heard the city has less than one million $  in there account
I'm not surprised about that .Also I only get a little over 300  $ a month on food stamps I'm not
proud of it but what little money I make I keep my bills payed on time and as long as I have lived
here I have never been on the 90 day late thing on my monthly bill this is sad there are some who
owe over $ 10.000 or more you can look this up .PLEASE email me back on this . Thank you.
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